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Things to note: 

Thank you for joining us for Sports Day. As you saw, the junior Sports Day runs 

slightly differently to the infants. We only participate in certain races which we try to 

share out equally. I am sure that you will agree that every member of the class tried 

their very best and we are incredibly proud of Crystal Class’ efforts. 

What we have been learning: 

English: We have had a big focus on our inference in reading. The children are 

looking at the behaivours of characters and their speech to find clues about their 

characters.  

Maths: We are revisting and mastering our 4 operational methods (+ - x ÷). This 

mastery has involved correcting Mrs Arrowsmith’s ‘mistakes’, explaining methods and 

varied problems. The children quickly recalled their methods – this will really help 

them in preparation for year 4.  

Projects:  

Our persuasive letters are now complete and will be winging their way to you. Any 

donations to send to charity will be greatly appreciated. 

The children have also been reviewing their observational drawings. Here are a 

couple we have been working on… 

    


